
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 13th October 2023

We are Learning:

 English – Creating our own illustrated book based on ‘Wild’

 Maths – Revision and consolidation of place value.

 Geography – Finishing our topic of weather.

 Art – Exploring flora and fauna to create mini-beast whole class piece.

 Science – Continuing to learn about animals including humans; comparing 

animal groups and features.

 Phonics – finishing recapping our phase 3 sounds from Reception – ear, air, 

ure, ur, er

 Computing – Use of direction and position using floor robots

 RE – Learning about Harvest and celebrating giving.

Curriculum Day at Brockham for all of Year 1 children

On Thursday 2nd November,

We are planning a walk to Poland Woods, Bonfire ‘mock up’ on the eco field 

and a visit by Mrs Grimley’s ‘critters’. (See separate parent letter)

We are in desperate need of adult helpers for these activities to go ahead. 

If you have a current DBS with the school and are able to help then please 

contact the class teacher. Thank you.

We are looking forward to meeting with you about how your child is settling into

school this term at the parent/teacher meetings next week

Appointments are for ten minutes and we kindly request that you stick to

these to make it fair for everyone waiting. Please remember that our doors are

always open at the end of the of the day if you wish to speak to any of the

teachers.

.

Feeling Good Week

Puffins and Penguins have been singing, dancing, collaborating

on art work and celebrating food that makes us feel good.

Brockham: Tuesday 17th October 3.30 pm –6.00 pm

Thursday 19th October 4.30 pm –7.00 pm

Leigh: Tuesday 17th October 4.30 pm –7.00 pm

Thursday 19th October -3.30 pm –6.00 pm


